
 

 
James Campbell High School Band Boosters 

Executive Board Meeting Minutes 

Wednesday, September 9, 2020 6:30pm. 
Via Google Meet 

Present:	 Matthew Yamada, Band Director	 Abby Rosacia, Treasurer

	 	 Scott Eriksen, Band Director	 	 Lynette Petty, Color Guard Advisor

	 	 Jason Higashionna, President	 Nancy Lord, Secretary

	 	 Heather Morgan, Vice President


Meeting called to order at 6:33pm.


Matt stated that instrument distribution was going well. He is still waiting on the approval for 
the purchase order for the bell cover material.


Abby stated that the mouthpiece she ordered for a student has been received and she will 
provide a receipt to give to student upon his cash payment. 


Board discussed marching band pin distribution. Jason stated that he has received requests 
from parents about whether marching band students will still receive their marching band pin 
for this missed season. Jason asked Matt and Scott if there was some type of assignment that 
students could complete so that the marching band students could earn their pin. Jason stated 
that he wanted to keep the marching band kids engaged so that they don’t drop out next year. 
Matt suggested holding off distribution until at least until next semester because there may be 
a parade that they could do to earn their pin or they would come up with an assignment. The 
conversation then turned to whether all the band kids (concert too) should get a pin since this 
band year is challenging. Jason stated it is about $1 per pin and that he would check to see 
how many pins he had. Heather stated that if we agree that all kids are going to get the pins, 
then the marching band students should get the one for their year and the rest of the band kids 
would get the first year pin to make a distinction, but keep it equal. Jason stated that the Board 
will visit this issue again in the future and that he is open to suggestions. 


Board agreed to meet again next Wednesday, September 16, 2020 at 6:30pm. 

Meeting adjourned at 6:54pm.


